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I strongly oppose such a horrendous bill. The state has no right to decide these 

things. The state has no right to use our tax dollars to provide any sex changing 

procedures. No child should have this type of surgery, ever! You are born male or 

female and there are no other genders/sexes, it's in you DNA!!! 

 


